RECEIVED

By Office of the Commission Secretary at 11:05 am, Sep 21, 2022

From: Lilian Rodriguez-Baz

To: Heather Filemyr

Cc: Amy Rothstein; lilian@readyforron.com
Subject: Re: extension for AO 2022-12 (Ready for Ron)
Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 10:31:22 AM

Good morning Heather,
Yes, extension confirmed. Mr. Backer will be attending in-person on 9/29.
Thank you.

On Wed, Sep 21, 2022 at 10:14 AM Heather Filemyr _> wrote:

Dear Ms. Rodriguez-Baz:

At the Commission’s open meeting of September 15, 2022, Mr. Backer said that Ready for
Ron would consent to an extension of its advisory opinion request. Can you please confirm
that Ready for Ron consents to a 14-day extension, with a new deadline of October 5, 2022,
for the Commission to respond to Ready for Ron’s request? The Commission’s next open
meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 29.

Because the current deadline for the Commission’s response is today, please respond as
soon as possible. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Heather Filemyr

Attorney

Federal Election Commission
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